
 “Workshop on Vermicomposting” held on 16.05.2024 

On 16th May 2024, a workshop on vermicomposting was conducted at North Gauhati College 

by Eco Club in collaboration with the Department of Botany, North Gauhati College. The 

workshop aimed to educate participants about the benefits and processes of vermicomposting 

as a sustainable waste management practice.  The event saw enthusiastic participation from 

116 participants, including teachers, schools, and college students. Dr. Hemen Deka, 

Assistant Professor, Department of Botany, Gauhati University, graced the event as the 

resource person for the workshop.  

He delivered the visual aid presentation with a clear and concise explanation, which was very 

well received. He also discussed the science of vermicomposting: principles, processes, and 

microbial activity. A thorough discussion onbuilding and assembling the vermicomposting 

system with scientific insights was also perfectly delivered by him. A further demonstration 

of the various applications of vermicompost in gardening and agriculture, along with 

vermicomposting success stories was shared. 

Lastly, the live set-up of a vermicomposting bin by him was particularly popular, providing 

insights and hands-on experience. Many expressed appreciation for the practical knowledge 

gained and showed interest in starting their own vermicomposting projects. By promoting 

sustainable waste management practices, the workshop contributed to environmental 

conservation and community well-being. 

 



 



 


